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2017 Landing Incident Reported to Insurance
 

From: Warren Mueller 
To: Folkerts Michael 
Subject: N9156Z Claim / James Edney /
 
[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Mike,
 
Per our conversation, on October 13, 2017 Mr. Edney reportedly encountered a gust of wind during
landing and was unable to maintain directional control.  He veered off the side of the runway and
landed in the grass area. As he did so, the aircraft struck a couple of landing lights, resulting in
damage. There was damage to the leading edge and underside of the RH wing and TKS panel, as well
as the RH horizontal and TKS panel. There was also apparently some minor damage on the left wing. 
Attached are some photos from the damage. If you need anything further, please feel free to
contact me.
 
Regards,
 
Warren J. Mueller III
Claims Manager
Starr Adjustment Services, Inc.– A Member of Starr Insurance Companies




